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After receiving word of a second 7.3 magnitude earthquake occurring earlier 
today, we would like to send our thoughts, prayers, and continued financial 
support to those in Nepal who are truly in need. 

DONATE NOW   
 

WFWP USA Donation Distribution UPDATE 
The donations raised by WFWP-USA since the first devastating earthquake 
in Nepal 17 days ago have been sent directly to WFWP- Nepal, and used 
in remote areas that are often overlooked in relief aid efforts.  
WFWP was the first organization to reach both Nuwakot and Rasuwa to 
support the earthquake victims. 
 

WFWP distributed rice in the Nuwakot District in the village of Gangate to 
families whose homes were totally destroyed. Nuwakot is 80 km from 
Kathmandu. 

 30 kg (66 lbs) rice bags for 75 families 

After Nuwakot the team of WFWP board members travelled to Rasuwa 
to distribute tents. Rasuwa District is 120 km from Kathmandu. 

 Tents: 50 families 

In Conclusion: 
WFWP Nepal felt very proud to reach places that were not getting relief 

 



from any organization or the government. 
All the people that got support were very happy and very thankful to 
WFWP-USA and WFWP-Nepal. 
We could help only a few families so far, although many need more 
support. WFWP USA will continue to send donations directly to WFWP 
Nepal to reach those in need. If you would like to donate to these 
ongoing efforts, click the button below! 

DONATE NOW   
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 


